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2 CONFERENCE - A SUSTAINABLE SEASIDE?  - THE FUTURE OF SCOTLAND'S
BEACHES - WEDNESDAY 15TH MAY 2002, MARRYAT HALL, DUNDEE (AN32-2002)

It is reported that Friends of the Earth Scotland in association with the Council and Clean Coast
Scotland will be holding a one day conference on Wednesday 15th May, 2002 in the Marryat Hall,
Dundee, which will explore best practice in bathing water and on-shore beach management, including
new developments in legislation and practice which will shape the future of Scotland's beaches.  The
estimated cost will be £80 per person.

The Committee's instructions are requested with regard to the attendance of members.


